
Fun in the Sun
with

The Arts

July 6 -9 
12:00-2:30

Grades K-4

Run by Emma Nicholson

Questions? Contact ecnflowers@gmail.com

$100 per student

For more information visit
http://bfccps.org/student-life/summer-programs/

Does your child love the arts? Music, dance, drama, or painting?
Come and spend a few of your hot summer afternoons with a
few other students and I, as we explore the world of the arts!

Each day will have a fun craft and lots of fun art games. 

100% of the proceeds will to go the Art Program at Boston
Children's Hospital. As part of this program, campers will also be

making cards for the "Cards for Hospitalized Kids" foundation
which will then donate them to children in hospitals around the

country.
Camp supervision provided by Amy Nicholson

Anyone can sign up, not just BFCCPS
students!

http://bfccps.org/student-life/summer-programs/

